
COUNCIL MEETING – 8TH MAY 2013  
ITEM 13 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Walmsley for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  

 
 

“Many first class employees of this Council have lost their jobs because of the 
economic crisis and whole areas of the services provided by Council either 
hived off, savagely cut, or scrapped altogether. Isn’t it therefore somewhat 
perverse that no costly Cabinet posts or other unnecessary positions have 
been cut?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


